
 

 

Stonewall Tell Elementary School 

School Governance Council Meeting Summary 

August 26, 2020 at 6:00PM 

 

STES SGC 1st meeting of the 20-21 school year occurred on August 26, 2020 at 6:00PM. Due to COVID-

19 restrictions the meeting occurred via an open Microsoft Teams virtual meeting place. The SGC council 

was visited by Gina Foster to discuss upcoming deadlines and SGC officer role clarification.  The meeting 

opened with clarification of the roles and a solicitation for any visitors who are looking to join the SGC to 

submit their names and bios to SGC parliamentarian. $30,000 flex funds were discussed with a tentative 

plan to vote on potential use for the funds scheduled for September SGC meeting. Principal Hammonds 

advised Fulton County Schools will be going into Phase 1 for face to face instruction during the week of 

September 8, 2020 with more details to follow. SGC September meeting date scheduled for September 

2, 2020 at 4:30 PM.  


